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PLUMBERS & PIPEFITTERS  

LOCAL 773 
37 Luzerne Rd. ,  Queensbury,  NY 12804  

(PO Box 312,  Glens Falls ,  NY 12801 )                          

                  Newsletter 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

FOURTH MONDAY 

Meeting Date:   1/24/22 

Place:  Local 773 Union Hall 

              37 Luzerne Rd. 

              Queensbury, NY 12804 

Time:   6:30 p.m. 

1/14/2022 

From the Recording Secretary 

The January Union meeting will be a Regular meeting held on the                         
fourth Monday, January 24, 2022 at 6:30pm at our Glens Falls location.   

 

From the Business Manager 

Brothers and Sisters, I want to wish each and every one of you a happy, 
healthy, and prosperous 2022. 

I know a lot of you that are employed at GlobalFoundries are wondering 
about changes with their COVID-19 policies, as well as their drug testing 
policies. At the time of writing this, there has been no change to either of 
those policies, however, we have a meeting scheduled for January 18th and I 
can only assume that these 2 issues will be discussed once again. I will make 
sure everyone is aware of any changes that are made to either policy.  

Outside of Global, work opportunities have flattened off for what seems like 
the winter months. Business Agent Brian Kill continuously inquires about the 
prison work that our contractors have been awarded and as of right now it 
doesn’t look to start until early spring.  

North country opportunities have seemed to flatten as well, but on a good 
note, I believe our Northern Brothers and Sisters will have work through the 
rest of the winter and well into the spring.  

As always, my door is open and my phone is on should you have any 
questions or concerns, or simply just want to take a moment to chat. 

Stay well! 

~Mike 
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From the Benefits Office 
 

Welfare Fund 

Health & Welfare Account statements for January 2021 – December 2021 will be mailed to            
participants by January 31, 2022. We encourage you to review your statement, compare it with your 
personal records, and contact the Benefits Office immediately if you notice any potential                 
discrepancies.  

The Summary Annual Report, providing a snapshot of the Local 773 Welfare Fund’s financial data 
will be mailed to participants by January 31, 2022. Please review the summary and if you have any 
questions, contact the office.  

The Welfare Fund will be mailing 1099-MISC forms to all members with Life Insurance benefits    
totaling $75,000 no later than January 31, 2022. This will account for respective imputed income per 
IRS regulations. If you have any questions, please contact the office.  

You will be receiving Form 1095 information regarding your HRA and/or medical insurance with 
CDPHP. This form indicates you and your dependents have minimum essential coverage per IRS 
guidelines and    therefore are not liable for the individual shared responsibility payment. While this 
form does not need to be presented to your tax preparer or to the IRS, we recommend you keep it 
with your important papers so you are able to present it upon request. Please review your dependent 
information and call our office with any concerns.  

Annuity Fund 

The Summary Annual Report, providing a snapshot of the Local 773 Annuity Fund’s financial data 
will be mailed to participants by January 31, 2022. Please review the summary and if you have any 
questions, contact the office.  

From the Training Office 
 

Up for auction to our membership at the January 24th Union meeting are 2 separate 
pieces of equipment, seen below, both of which are in need of repair: 1 weld machine pictured on the 
left and 1 plasma cutter pictured on the right. No minimum bid! Call Training Coordinator Jake 
Ringer on his cell phone at 518-307-9424 with any questions. If you would like to be a part of the 
auction and place a bid, we’ll see you at this month’s meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The February UA Weld Test Day at our Glens Falls Authorized Testing Facility is scheduled for Saturday,   
February 19th. If you are interested in coming in to take a test, you must call the office to sign up by the close 
of business the day before. Reminder: keep your welder continuity up-to-date! If you need a form 
to have your continuity updated by your contractor, are unsure of when your weld process   
expires, or simply have a question, please don’t hesitate to contact Jake or Alexis!  
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 www.lu773.org 

To log in to the members only section of 

our website, your User ID is your last 

name and your password is your UA 

member #.  

If you have any questions or need help            

navigating through the site, please feel free to 

call the Union Office. 

 

“Like” us on Facebook                                     

Local Union 773 

Follow us on Twitter                                

@Ua773 

Follow us on Union Strong app 

text ualocal773 to 471-77  

Updated Membership Information Needed 

It is vital that Local 773 know how to reach our members.  If you have moved, or if any of your personal information has 

changed recently, please complete the following form and mail it to : 

UA Local #773, PO Box 312, Glens Falls, NY  12801 

Name:  

Old Address: City, State, Zip: 

New Address: City, State, Zip: 

New Home Phone: New Cell Phone: 

Effective Date of change (s):  

CONTACT INFORMATION FOR  

LOCAL 773 OFFICE STAFF 
 

Phone Numbers 
  

Union Office: 518-792-9157 
Union Office Fax: 518-792-4876 
Benefits Office: 518-792-0586 
Benefits Office Fax: 518-792-0732 
 

Email Addresses 
 

Business Manager/FST: mikej@lu773.org 
Business Agent: briank@lu773.org 
Organizer: billa@lu773.org 
Training Coordinator: jaker@lu773.org 
Union/Training Office Prof.: alexisf@lu773.org 
Assistant to Fin. Sec.-Treas.: annp@lu773.org 
Funds Administrator: chrisb@lu773.org 
Funds Assistant: kethemn@lu773.org 

As a reminder, Local 773 has tickets         

available to our members to all Adirondack 

Thunder home games on a first come,         

first served basis.                                                 

Call or stop by the Union office                     

to get some tickets today!  


